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Wayne,

Thank you for listening to my oral comments at the Stakeholder Meeting yesterday.
Below are my answer to the questions listed in Straw Poll #2 regarding procedures. I
hope they are helpful. I can be reached at . For background, I
have been on the Shutesbury Planning Board for about 8 years. I am the co-author of
3 of our 4 solar bylaw iterations and development of an energy storage bylaw. (most
recent were rejected by AG due to Dover Amendment)

Existing Siting Board regulations require newspaper notice of public comment
hearings. Should the Siting Board eliminate the requirement for newspaper
notice of public comment hearings? What type of notice would be more
effective for these hearings?
The intent of noticing is to make the public and interested parties aware of a project in
a timely manner. Therefore the EFSB should not be considering either or but
“and/both”. Some newspapers are still read by people and given the size and cost of
large clean energy projects the cost of a newspaper ad for 2 weeks is insignificant.
The question should be what other online venues should be explored, including those
local to the proposed site. I realize that social media can be challenging for
governmental bodies but these are certainly vehicles that get lots of views.

Should Siting Board staff site visits to the location of a proposed project be
open to the public? How would the Siting Board manage such a process? 
Providing public access to a proposed site would be an excellent approach so that
various stakeholders have access otherwise the landowner can deny access at other
times in the process. This can be treated as an RSVP event with a requirement for
some affiliation – organizational, municipal, abutter-wise or other legitimate
interest. An RSVP approach would help manage onsite coordination. I think it is very
important that EFSB use its leverage as a regulator to insist that the landowner
cannot bar people from a site visit. We ran into this in Shutesbury where the
landowner barred indigenous representatives and only allowed western trained
archeologists. 

How should the Siting Board reflect decommissioning activities and
expectations?
Totally! The expectation for what the land should be returned to after the life of the
project is important, especially in areas where natural resources are destroyed or






